Newspaper notice for publication in Bakersfield Californian and for posting on
valleyair.org

NOTICE OF FINAL DECISION
FOR THE ISSUANCE OF AUTHORITY TO CONSTRUCT AND
THE PROPOSED SIGNIFICANT MODIFICATION OF FEDERALLY
MANDATED OPERATING PERMIT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control
District has made its final decision to issue Authorities to Construct to Aera
Energy, LLC at the Belridge oil field in the 2972 Setting in the NE/4 section 29,
T28S, R21E, Kern County, California. The Authorities to Construct are for a new
100.0 MMBtu/hr natural gas-fired steam generator. '

No comments were received following the District's preliminary decision on this
project that pertained to the permitting action for the Authorities to Construct.
Comments pertaining this project's CEQA Mitigated Negative Declaration were
received and are addressed separately.

The District’s analysis of the legal and factual basis for this proposed action,
project #1121401 and 1121402, is available for public inspection at
http://www.valleyair.org/notices/public_notices_idx.htm, the SAN JOAQUIN
VALLEY AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT, 34946 FLYOVER COURT,
BAKERSFIELD, CA 93308, and at any other District office. For additional
information, please contact the District at (661) 392-5500. -



